
 

 
 
 
 
 
2nd December 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Christmas Jumper Day - 11th December 2020 

Minimum donation: £1 

 

We are delighted to be participating in the Christmas Jumper Day to raise funds for charity.  

Pupils who wish to join in the non-uniform day must contribute a minimum donation of £1.  

All the money is going to charity and none of it will be kept by school, so if you want to give more please 

do as more people will benefit from your generous giving as a result. 

We encourage pupils to wear a Christmas Jumper or wear Christmas themed clothing (headbands, tinsel, 

elf costumes are all permitted just for this day!).  

The organisations we will be supporting are: 

 Save the Children 

Providing care and support to Children all over the world 

For more details on their work click link below:      

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day 

 

 Winter Fun Food Box Project by Christ Church Pennington 

Providing food and fun activities for families in our community 

       For more details on their work click the link below: 

      https://m.youtube.com/watch?feature=youtu.be&v=H_O8wesfwBs 

 

Pupils can make their donation via their Form Tutor or by parents or carers using WisePay.  It is 

essential that the donation is given to school by Thursday 10th December.  

Pupils who do not wish to participate must attend school in their uniform. 

We look forward to seeing pupils festive themed outfits and we will share photographs of the day on 

our school Facebook page. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss H Clare 
Deputy Headteacher 
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